
-----Original Message----- 
From: Debbie Williams [mailto:Williams.Debbie@NMNH.SI.EDU] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2005 5:09 PM 
To: Mike Thompson 
Subject: Film Screening Approval 
 
Re:  Film Screening and Reception 
at the National Museum of Natural History on Tuesday, June 23, 2005 from 6:00 - 9:30 
p.m. 
 
The film, "The Privileged Planet," was reviewed by the Associate Director for Research 
and Collections of the Smithsonian National Museum of Natural History, and approval 
was granted for this film to be screened in the Baird Auditorium at the above mentioned 
event co-sponsored with the Discovery Institute. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Debbie Williams 
Office of Special Events 
National Museum of Natural History 
(202) 633-4099 


